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Investing in our schools  

As part of the NSW Government's plan to rebuild public education, the 2024-25 Budget is delivering 
record education funding, including $3.6 billion for new and upgraded schools in Western Sydney. This 
targeted investment will ensure growing communities get access to a world class public education. 

Project overview 

A project to upgrade Parramatta East Public School is in planning and includes a new three storey 
building on Albert Street East featuring: 

• 24 classrooms, 6 shared common areas, and 6 large multipurpose spaces. 
• a new school library. 
• a new learning support unit with 3 classrooms a shared common area and multipurpose space. 
• secure administration with separate public and student entrances. 
• student amenities. 
 
In addition to the new building, upgrades to the existing school facilities include: 

• refurbishment of 6 existing classrooms and conversion of the existing library to a staff room. 
• additional staff parking. 
• removal of demountable classrooms to provide more play space for students. 
• landscaping around the school. 
 
To make way for the new building, blocks C,D,E & F (facing Albert Street East) will be demolished. 

Community drop-in information session: Monday 18 November 2024 

You are invited to attend a community information session to view plans and ask questions about the 
Parramatta East Public School upgrade.  

Time: 2.45 pm to 4 pm (from school pick up) and 5 pm to 6:30 pm  

Location: COLA, Parramatta East Public School, Brabyn Street, Parramatta 
(Entry via Albert Steet East) 

You can attend any time during the times listed above. If you are unable to attend, resources shared at 
the session will be made available afterwards through the school and online. edu.nsw.link/PEPS. 
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